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Restrictions will force drivers to ?wholly inappropriate? alternatives

	While everyone would agree that it is frustrating to negotiate the Yonge and Wellington intersection, restricting left turns will

necessarily force drivers to use wholly inappropriate alternate routes that are residential streets.  

Unfortunately, we do not have an east/west four lane road other than Wellington Street, so you cannot readily divert traffic from it.  

Having cars speeding through neighbourhoods, past schools and home driveways is not a good alternative to waiting at Yonge and

Wellington for traffic to clear.

Sheena Loosmore

Aurora
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